
Welcome to Fir Class 

Year 2



Your teachers 

Mrs Harnett will be with you 
Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 

Mrs Toll will be with you 
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday



Other adults in Fir class 

Mrs Skelton Mrs Gray Miss McQuillan



All about Mrs Toll

• Do you have any pets? 
• No, but I do have 2 sons and they keep me very busy and we go for walks 

every day! 

• Favourite hobbies (things to do)? 
• I love to read, run and do lots of yoga and meditation.

• Favourite colour:
• Green because it’s the colour of nature. 

• Favourite book: 
• That’s a very tricky question but my top three are: all the of Harry 

Potter Collection, The Magic Faraway Tree by Enid Blyton and James and 
the giant peach by Roald Dahl. 

• Favourite subject to teach: 
• History and maths 



How are you feeling about September? 

• I’m really looking forward to choosing our first class book to 
read together. It will be lovely to hear about some of the 
books you have been reading over the summer! 

• I’m excited to work with Mrs Harnett as I have never 
shared a class with another teacher before. 

• I’m looking forward to all of us working together and 
conquering challenges as a team! 



All about Mrs Harnett

• Do you have any pets?:

• Favourite hobbies (things to do)?: 

• Favourite colour: 

• Favourite season:

• Favourite book:

• Favourite subject to teach: 

• Do you have any pets? 
• Yes, I have one dog called Rosie who loves to go on woodland walks 

and swimming in the sea.

• Favourite hobbies (things to do)? 
• I love spending time with my husband and my little boy. We like to 

go on lots of walks and seeing new things.

• Favourite colour:
• My favourite colour has always been purple!

• Favourite book: 
• I love to read the Roald Dahl books, especially Charlie and the 

Chocolate Factory.

• Favourite subject to teach: 
• I like to teach English and art. 



How are you feeling about September? 

• I’m really looking forward to 



Our classroom

• As you know we are relocating to where years 5/6 used to 
be which is very exciting as we have a great playground and 
fantastic pond! 

• Over the summer we shall be visiting to make our classroom 
ready for learning with everything we shall need in 
September to help us with our fantastic learning. 



See you soon!
We hope you enjoy the rest of your time at home and we can’t 

wait to meet you all in September as members of Fir class! 
We are going to have a wonderful year working hard 

as a team to learn and discover. 


